
Would You Balloon It? 

Modern Slavery Statement  

Introduction 

This statement is made pursuant to section 54 of the Modern Slavery Act 2015 (the “MSA”) on behalf 
of Would You Balloon It?  

We remain sensitive to the risk of modern slavery in our supply chains. We are committed to acting 
responsibly and with integrity in all our business relationships and continue to take measures to 
implement and enforce effective systems and processes to ensure that modern slavery and human 
trafficking is not taking place anywhere within our control or influence.  

Our business 

Would You Balloon It?  Is a specialist balloon artist company providing displays to both personal and 
personal customers.  We pride ourselves in using a network of suppliers that are commit to the 
principles of the Modern Slavery Act. 

We have a creative and open working environment for our small team that is inclusive, supportive, 
and based on mutual respect and trust and where everyone feels valued. Our ambition is for our 
employees to enjoy a working environment that is free from discrimination, harassment, bullying and 
victimisation.  

Our supply chains 

Our supply chains include a range of suppliers for our products.  We operate zero tolerance to slavery 
and human trafficking within our business. We expect all those in our supply chains to comply with 
our values. We expect all suppliers to have suitable anti-slavery and human trafficking policies and 
processes in place. We acknowledge our responsibility to be alert to the risks of modern slavery and 
human trafficking in our supply chains. We consider the risks in our current supply chains to be low, 
based on the location of our suppliers and product/service categories that we purchase. Nevertheless, 
we continue to monitor and develop our responsibilities in this regard, as appropriate.   

Conclusion 

We are committed to the continuous improvement of our knowledge and efforts in eradicating 
modern slavery.  
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